Recluse Community Trust:

September 2, 2:00 PM

Three members of the Recluse Community Trust met today with the staff of the Wyoming Business Council as part of the application for the Community Block Grant.

The Business Council staff looked over the building, discussed the budget of the project, and the logistics of  matching the grant.  Sue Wallis indicated that the board would be willing to under write the $80,000.00 match if that is required. The Business Council will meet later in the month to award the grant.    

